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KNOLL Ellie * PUC

From: Jason Hill <jhill@hec.coop>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 7:38 AM
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Subject: RO14

No changes were made to Harney Electric CooperaƟves wildfire miƟgaƟon plan submiƩed in 2022. The board of 
directors reviewed the plan on May 09, 2023. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jason Hill 
Operations Manager 
Harney Electric Cooperative Inc. 
jhill@hec.coop 
541-589-0011 
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